PORT ARTHUR MEMORIES REVISITED

The committee of Port Arthur Memories Revisited (PAMR) would like an indication
of the number of people coming to our event on the 20" and 21t October 2012. Part
of our weekend of activities will be a dinner at the Port Arthur Motor Inn. There
will be limited seating at this dinner so a reservation will be essential. Invitations
will be sent well prior to October so it is important that you send your contact details

as requested below.

You may have friends or family who we do not know about and would like to be
included in any future communications. Please include their names and contact

details on a separate sheet.

Please check the boxes below and either email or post your indication of attendance
along with your details no later than the 30t July 2012.

Thank you.

Please write in the boxes below the number of people attending:

I:I I/We will be attending the weekend event in October

I/We wish to attend the Dinner on Saturday evening

Post your details to: Roseanne Heyward
468 Main Road, Koonya, Tas. 7187
Or phone 03 62503372 or mobile 0448 503333

Email: roseanne0409@yahoo.com




